
 

 

October 14, 2025 

DAY 5 

 
 

 
• The Maples Game Club will be meeting today at lunch and Wednesday after school in Room 

M123.   Everyone is Welcome. 
•  
• Do you want to prepare for Indoor Track and Field Bootcamps?  Bootcamps  start this Wednes-

day, 8:45 a.m. to 9:45 a.m., and every Wednesday until mid November in the Seaford Gym.  All 
are welcome.  Arrive at 9:30 a.m. change and get ready to sweat. 

 
• Just 4 days left to purchase your very own Maples MERCH! Hoodies, Crewnecks, and long sleeve 

shirts are available for a limited time. Scan the QR codes around the school to access the online 
store or visit Mr. Castellano’s room M115 at lunch to try on some sample sizes! Deadline to order is 
Next Friday October 17th. 
 
 

 

 


